TaE CHURCH OF JESUS CHRIST OF LATTER-DAY SAINTS
OFFICE OF THE FIRST PRESIDENCY
47 EasT SouTH TEMPLE STREET, SALT Lake City, UTAH 84150-1000

May 16, 2008

To: General Authorities; Area Seventies; Stake, Mission, and District
Presidents; Bishops and Branch Presidents

Dear Brethren:

Travel Costs

Increased costs of gasoline in many parts of the world cause us to be
mindful of the resulting financial burden on leaders and members.

We encourage you to be wise concerning the frequency of meetings
and activities that are held in addition to the regular Sunday meeting
schedule. Planning for such events should be done with prudence, judgment,
and the direction of the Spirit. Please avoid unnecessary or excessive
demands on the time and financial resources of members as you strive to
strengthen them.

“Sincerely yours,

Mhbimal Tilenaom
Henald Bone-
/&%M ;)

The First Presidency



This letter is being translated and will be distributed to units identified as Albanian, Armenian, Bulgarian, Cambodian,
Chinese, Croatian, Czech, Danish, Dutch, Estonian, Fijian, Finnish, French, German, Greek, Hungarian, Icelandic,
Indonesian, Italian, Japanese, Kiribati, Korean, Latvian, Lithuanian, Mongolian, Norwegian, Polish, Portuguese,
Romanian, Russian, Samoan, Serbian, Slovak, Slovenian, Spanish, Swedish, Tahitian, Thai, Tongan, Ukrainian and
Vietnamese. Distribution in these languages will be complete within two weeks. Leaders of units in the United States
and Canada may request copies from the Salt Lake Mail Operations Center (1-800-453-3860, ext. 2-1990). Leaders
in other areas of the world may request copies in these languages from local service centers. If leaders need this
letter in languages not listed above, they may contact the Area Presidency or the member of the Presidency of the

Seventy who supervises the area. Area leaders can forward requests to the Publications and Media Project Office at
Church headauarters (1-800-453-3860. ext. 2-2933). 06978




